
From the Co-Editors

It has been a pleasure for us to take up the helm of editing the MIDTESOL Journal with the
assistance of our reviewers from around the MIDTESOL region. We would like to give a big
thank you especially to the following MIDTESOL members who have helped us deliver this
volume.

● Vicky Anderson, Communication Director
● Amy Quirin, Associate Editor
● Melissa Lowery, Web Editor

Volume 5 includes two feature articles: one article is focused on Language Assessment Literacy,
a growing topic of interest in second language assessment, and the other is on how Writelogue
can improve university students’ noun phrases. The volume also includes two Language
Teaching Professionals’ Interest articles on the effective use of QR Codes in the classroom and
on creating HyperDocs for refugee non-profit organization’s English tutoring program.

We hope you enjoy this edition!


